CORRESPONDENCE

JAN 30, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01020-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 8:34 AM

To: 'JACK MCKEITHEN'

Subject: RE: Gulf Power rate increase

Good morning Mr. McKeithen,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: JACK MCKEITHEN [mailto:imckeit@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 5:53 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Gulf Power rate increase

What does GP think we are made of? Money! They have gotten increases from the commission every time they have
asked for them. This has got to end! It’s time the commission stood up for the common people! No more Gulf Power
increases!

J.A. McKeithen
Panama City
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